
 
 

 
 

JUNE 2025 MONTHLY MEETING 
Tuesday 10th June @ 7.30 p.m. 

PN Central Library, Mezzanine Floor (Main entrance) **Note new location** 
 

(The talk will be streamed via zoom – see below for the link) 
 

 

Talk:           “What’s so special about New Zealand’s forget-me-nots?” 
 

Speakers:   Dr Heidi M. Meudt, Curator Botany, Te Papa Tongarewa, Wellington 

 

 
 

Did you know that Aotearoa New Zealand is home to about 50 species of forget-me-

nots, most of which are found no where else in the world? Te Papa Curator Botany 

Heidi Meudt has been studying  New Zealand’s forget-me-not species (in the genus 

Myosotis) for over a decade. In this talk, she will introduce you to these amazing 

species, summarise some of her ongoing research to identify, name and understand 

them, and show you what makes each one of them special.  

 

Zoom Link: https://forestandbird-org-

nz.zoom.us/j/84502280776?pwd=C4CkabwvbPenEIaefM6h5nAZQlrnUR.1 

 
All welcome. Gold coin donation appreciated 

 

If you would like to stay in touch, please sign up to our 
Mailing list on our website: www.naturesvoicemanawatu.org.nz 
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